
  
   

 

24 March 2016 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Saxon Skirmish – Year 7 – Friday 22nd April 2016 

As part of the Living History Fortnight, Salisbury Museum is presenting a Saxon Skirmish School. There will 

be demonstrations of the hardware and techniques used by Saxons over 1,000 years ago and these 

workshops will engage the whole class and provide a practical insight into life in the past. 

We would like to take students in their tutor groups throughout the day: 

 Periods 1 & 2 – J 

 Periods 3 & 4 – M 

 Periods 5 & 6 – O 

 Periods 7 & 8 – P 

There is a Museum subsidised cost of £5.50 for this event, including the school’s insurance; a copy of 

which is available on the school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details 

and details of any medical conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. 

Please could you make payment by Friday 15th April 2016. Payment will mean that you have given your 

consent for your son to attend this trip. If you do not give your permission please email 

bjs@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 

Payment Online: Via www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 

No pupil will be barred from the trip on account of non-payment, but if total payments do not cover the cost 
of the trip then regrettably it will have to be cancelled.  
 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss V A Brennan 
Head of History 
vab@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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